
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 
 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will 
list the winners each week here for you to see who won 
when you didn’t!  These numbers are still available if you 
want to join in the fun – 10, 16, 29, 34, 37, 39, 41. 

 

 
 
 

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

August 19
th
  Club Board Meeting 

August 26
th
   

Club General Meeting 7pm – Kerry Kornhauser D9800 Zoom – Log in using this 

link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

September 2
nd

  
Club General Meeting 7pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

September 9
th
  

Club General Meeting 7pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
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AUGUST 
Birthdays  

5
th
 Patricia Brook 

5
th
 Joye O’Meara 
15

th
 John Gurr 

24
th
 Gordon McKern 
24

th
 Rod Hanson 

26
th
 John Jones 

27
th
 Jill Pearce 

 
Inductions 

5
th
 John Brook (1970) 

8
th
 Roy Parker (1966) 

12
th
 Doug Harrison (*1992) 

15
th
 Geoff Adcock (2007) 

 

Round 2 – Off and running – details of winners – 
 
4/7/2020 #36 David Dolman   8/8/2020 #19 Mick Costello 
11/7/2020 #30 John Jones   15/8/2020 
18/7/2020 #10 NO WINNER   22/8/2020 
25/7/2020 #11 John Jones   29/8/2020 
1/8/2020 #13 Barry Clayton   5/9/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
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President Mick’s Report – 
 
Nice to see Lyn Cooper joined us again – means we didn’t scare her off last week. 
 
Firstly I would like to congratulate all the club members for embracing how we are trying to structure our meeting. If 
you are having trouble using the ZOOM to join us, Geoff Gallagher is available to try and assist you. Geoff’s 
number  0428127766. 
 
I strongly encourage everyone to join us as I think we have got a winning formula going. 
 
Report from the Mechanics Hall: 
We had a mould issue in the cupboards under the Sink, the Council have got their Builder and Plumber repairing 
the damage (appears to have been caused by the hot water unit in the cupboard). Whilst rebuilding the Cupboard 
they are going to leave room to accommodate a Dishwasher. A good result all round. 
 
A big thanks goes out to our Quiz Master for the night in Gary Frank, a very well put together Quiz on the History of 
members of our Club. 
 
As a side note did anyone beat my 21 out of 30? (Editor’s note – Yes) 
 
This Weeks Guest Speaker was our newest Member in Lindsay Walkington, he certainly had us all captivated with 
his stories as an Electrical Inspector. Lindsay you certainly see a wide range of industries in your work. 
 
No meeting next week as we will be having a Board Meeting (reminder to all Board members to have your reports 
to John by Monday).  
 
Wednesday 27

th
 August we will have Kerry Kornhauser as our Guest Speaker talking on the Subject of ‘Why 

Rotary Needs Women’ Carolyn Robinson has agreed to Chair this meeting as she was our First Woman President 
-  thanks Carolyn. 
 
Please encourage all partners to join us for this important meeting. 
 
Also Geoff Adcock is going to be the Quiz Master that night (can I suggest you could quiz us on St. Kilda’s 
Premierships).  
 
Again I encourage you to join us on the 27

th
 August to discuss this very important subject which is crucial to our 

existence.   
 
This Saturday night – 15

th
 August the clubs social dinner meeting as arranged by Leon Scott will commence at 6.30 

for drinks and nibbles, with main course at 7pm followed by desert at 7.30pm.   Use the clubs Zoom login to join in 
and enjoy this social occasion. 

 
 
Mick Costello  
President   
Rotary Club of Eaglehawk   
 

 

 

 

 
   

Mick’s Quote of the Week – 

 
 ”If we really want to love, if we really want to live, we must love 
until it hurts. . No Rotarian whose motto is Service Above Self, I 
think, should call himself a Rotarian if he does make time to serve. 
.If we love, we begin to serve. And this is where that beautiful motto 
begins that the Rotarian have made this year, Take Time to Serve." 
 Mother Teresa - 1981. 
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Face  Masks – 
 
 
Face coverings can by ordered by contacting Alison (alison@bendigo.com.au – 0417 562 952) or simply make a 
direct deposit into our Club’s Account 
 
BSB - 633000  
Account Number - 131 067 761 
Amount $20.00 (for 4 masks) 
Reference – Masks (yourname) 
 
One of our Rotarians will be delivering them directly to your letterbox –  social distancing at it’s best! 
 
Disclaimer – these are not medical grade face masks – they are made from a double layer of soft high quality 
cotton fabric of various colours (supply of black has now been exhausted) and are designed to provide a 
comfortable face covering. 
 

 

 

 

Peter Krenz Leisure Centre – Community Reference Group 

Manjy thanks to Rita O’Brien who arranged for Malcolm to 
provide me with extensive feedback – absolutely brilliant to 
receive such a detailed and comprehensive response.  Also 
thanks to Geoff Gallagher for responding with his views on 
any future direction of the centre. 
 
I remain somewhat surprised by the lack of input from our members.  This is a community facility that will play a 
huge role in the community facilities provided within our area for many years to come,  I thought more members 
would like to contribute.  
 
Alison Bacon 
0417562952 
alison@bendgo.com.au 
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